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Hi Grace Families,

Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your 

Holidays, and we are excited to dive into 

another year of swimming.

HELPFUL HINTS: Have you watched our 

Helpful Hint videos? They cover FAQ, drills 

& exercises to try at home and more! Head 

over to the website and have a watch: 

graceswim.org.au/helpfulhints

NEWSLETTER
TERM 1 2023

YOUR CHILD’S PROGRESS
w Our Program is ability-based. Within each level there are a 
range of outcomes that need to be mastered consistently.
w It is important to understand that students will progress at 
different rates.
w Once a student has mastered a particular skill they are 
challenged to progress further in that skill. Lesson plans for 
each level have been developed and evolve to assist instructors 
in conducting goal orientated lessons and provide consistency.
w The first step to receiving feedback is to approach your 
Instructor during the lesson.  If you have any additional 
questions, please speak to Andrew or Jaime.
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SWIMMING CLUB 
Are you interested in 
competing?
Grace Swimming Club runs Club 
Nights every Wednesday evening 
in the summer terms (Term 4 & Term 
1). These are a great opportunity for 
children of any age and ability to have 
a go at racing and get involved in the 
community and team spirit of the Club.

There are races as little as 12.5m and 
Senior Club Swimmers can even hop in 
the water and assist them if they’d like.

If you’d like to trial a Club Night, you 
need to arrange it with the Registrar:
registrar@graceswim.org.au

After this, if you’d like to continue 
swimming at Club Nights, you will need 
a Club Membership. This can be done 
online via Swim Central: 
swimcentral.swimming.org.au
 
There are 2 types of memberships:
w Recreational: Competing at Club 
Nights only
w Competitive: Competing at Club 
Nights and at external meets

For any inquiries, speak to our friendly 
kiosk staff or head over to:
graceswim.org.au/swimmingclub

PAYMENT POLICY REMINDER 
Please note Learn to Swim fees must be paid 
in full by the first week of your scheduled 
lesson unless you have made alternate 
arrangements with Grace Swimming 
Management.

MAKEUP POLICY REMINDER 
Makeup lessons must be used in the calendar 
year missed. This means all remaining 
makeup lessons from last year have been 
wiped. You can see the full terms and 
conditions for makeup lessons on the website: 
graceswim.org.au/tcs

WELCOME
TO THE TEAM

We are very excited to be welcoming 
three new Instructors into the Grace 

Swimming team.

A big welcome to Alicia, Nicola & 
Samantha! We are very excited to be 
growing our team and creating more 
class options for swimmers within our 

Program.

You can find out more about all of our 
staff members on the website:

graceswim.org.au/meet-the-team


